March 21, 2002

Mr. Tony Zielinski Common Council Administration Manager City Clerk's Office City Hall, Room 205

Dear Mr. Zielinski:

The Health Department is submitting a grant resolution for the following program:

Temporary Assistance to Needy Families Grant - This is a continuing grant funded by the State of Wisconsin Division of Health and Family Services. The goal of is to establish and maintain a relationship with the Protect All Kids Coalition to ensure community education and awareness in daycares, WIC and schools, thus enhancing the immunization knowledge of our community for healthier children, ages birth to 24 months, against vaccine preventable diseases.

All appropriate paperwork is attached. Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Janet Nell Administrative Specialist-Sr.

Attachments